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The Lanark Town Plan Commission met at the Lanark Town Hall on Thursday, June 6, 2013, at 7:00 p.m.  Plan 
Commission Chairperson Nancy Turyk, Commission Members Bill McKee, Gene Peterson (7:10), and Jerry 
Deuman and Secretary Cheryl Leatherman were present. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson N. Turyk at 7:05 p.m. 

BUSINESS 

1. The minutes of the Plan Commission meeting of May 9, 2013 were reviewed.  Motion by B. McKee 
seconded by J. Deuman to approve the minutes as written and carried 3-0-0. 

2. The Commission began review of the Town of Lanark future land use.  No action was taken. 
 

3. The Commission did not discuss amending the Town of Lanark Comprehensive Plan to accommodate 
new Portage County zoning classifications as further review of the future land use map is necessary.   

 
4. Motion to adjourn at 8:24 p.m. was made by B. McKee seconded by J. Deuman and carried 4-0-0. 

 

These Minutes were recorded at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Plan Commission held on the 6th day of 
June 2013 and were entered in this record book this _______ day of _________ 2013 by: 

 

   

_______________________________________________ 

Secretary 


